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BEACHWALK BOD MEETING
JULY 14, 2021
MAINTENANCE COMMITTEE REPORT
                                                     
                                 
               
    

                                                                                                                                                   

1) Our Swimming Pool and Spa Pool have met the New Hanover County requirements for night swimming.  We have been issued a night permit which is valid for three years.  The Pool will be open until 10PM.   

2) We have replaced the batteries in the electronic locks at the Pool as well as the Clubhouse.

3) The paint on the Tennis Court and Clubhouse walkways has been damaged by Landscapes Unlimited’s equipment during application of mulch to the beds.  They have provided enough paint to make the repairs and our Maintenance volunteers will do the work. 

4) We have one Pool umbrella table top that has separated and is in need of replacement.   We are currently weighing options for purchase or possible repair of tables.



Eugene Lisewski, Jr.
Chairman, Maintenance Committee


